From: Amelia Thackway

Sent: 3/03/2025 7:48:25 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Manly Vale McDonalds

To whom it may concern,

| would like to register my objection to the McDonalds in Manly Vale. | live on Burchmore
Road and so regularly drive along Rosebery St and Kenneth Road and the level of congestion
is already at a very high level with accidents and near accidents regularly occurring at the

roundabout

The addition of a high traffic venue like McDonalds would have a significant negative impact
on the local community and potential safety issues.

Regards
Amelia

Amelia Thackway






